National Environment and Planning Agency

PUBLIC NOTICE

The National Environment and Planning Agency (NEPA)
acting on behalf of the Natural Resources Conservation
Authority (NRCA) invites the public to review the Draft
2015-2020 Zoning Plan for the Ocho Rios Marine
Park Protected Area and submit written comments no
later than Friday, 13 March 2015.

The document may be viewed on the Agency’'s website-
www.nepa.gov.jm or at NEPA (Kingston Office); the

offices of the St. Ann Development Company (SADCo0.)
Ltd. and the Tourism Product Development Company
(TPDCo.) Ltd. (both located at the Ocean Village
Shopping Centre); and the Kingston and St. Andrew
Parish, and Ocho Rios Branch Libraries.

Written responses should be submitted to: The
Protected Areas Branch, National Environment and
Planning Agency, 10 Caledonia Avenue, Kingston 5; or
it may be sent via email to
protectedareas@nepa.gov.jm.

For further information contact:
Protected Areas Branch
National Environment and Planning Agency
10 Caledonia Avenue, Kingston 5
Tel: 754-7540, Ext. 2228 Fax: 733-9191
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